
 
 
 

HYGIENE AND SECURITY PROTOCOL COVID-19 
 

The Salons de l’Etoile 
 

 

Dear friends, 

  

COVID 19 has completely changed our lives and our habits for several weeks now, and 

confinement has forced us to close our establishments.  

We very much hope to welcome you again, whether for meetings with colleagues, with your 

teams, your customers or with our partners.  

We are carefully preparing our reopening with one goal: to welcome you safely. Find below the 

new measures implemented:  

 
Hygiene: 
 

 Regular disinfection of common areas and meeting rooms. 

 Provision of hand sanitizer and masks. 

 Mask must be worn within the hotel public spaces boundaries. 

 
Social distancing: 
 

 Larger meeting room to promote social distancing. 

 Private dining room, or at least several meters of separation between tables and teams.  

 Breaks offered in the meeting room or in the private area. 

 Private access to each lounge. 

 All our meeting rooms are equipped with an LCD screen and the Clickshare wireless 

projection system (up to 3 simultaneous connections). 

 Possibility to set up video conferences in all our meeting rooms.  

 
 
A suitable catering offer: 
 

 Lunch service at the plate in the private lounge, or in the form of a meal tray in the 

lounge… We will be able to adapt to all your requests while guaranteeing the usual 

quality of our catering. 

 Delicacies and all our other little attentions will be conditioned by the unit.  

 
 
 



Prevention and additional equipment for our teams:  

 All staff are equipped with masks and hand sanitizer. 

 Application of barrier gestures in force and social distancing. 

 Continuous training of all staff in the new covid-19 hygiene standards defined by the 

government. 
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